
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

  

The Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (Public Law 113-128) requires that Local Workforce 

Development Boards create and submit to the Governor a comprehensive Local Plan.  

PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE  

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY LOCAL AREA PLAN DRAFT 2020-2024  

JUNE 21, 2022 – July 21, 2022  

  

Santa Cruz County requests public comment on the above-referenced plan.  A copy of the proposed 

plan has been posted on the Santa Cruz County website as of June 21, 2022, and a copy of the 

proposed plan is available for public inspection for 14 days from June 21, 2022, to July 05, 2022, at the 

following locations:  

  

www.santacruzcountyaz.gov 
https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/santa-cruz-county/local-board   

  

ARIZONA@WORK Santa Cruz County  

610 N. Morley Avenue 

Nogales, AZ 85621  

(520) 375-7670  

Monday thru Friday (8:00 am – 5:00 pm)  

  

Written comments should include contact information and may be directed to:  

  

Email:  iolvera@santacruzcountyaz.gov  

  

Mail:  ARIZONA@WORK- Santa Cruz County  

Attn: Irasema Olvera 

  610 N. Morley Avenue Nogales, AZ 85621  

Fax:  (520) 281-1166 

 

http://www.santacruzcountyaz.gov/
https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/santa-cruz-county/local-board

